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Comments: I have strong feelings about this proposal on the road closure at sugar creek and feel that it is going

to hurt Yellowpine. I served my country for 24 years so I could retire and buy a cabin and explore the Idaho back

country the year I do, they take the salmon run away and the Black powder hunts away and now you want to

close the roads.I was at the meeting on Monday, July 17, 2017 in Yellowpine town hall meeting, the Forest

Service District Ranger stated that Midas Gold was proposing to put in a temporary road in a roadless area some

where off of Landmark which would be approximately 30 to 40 mile for us to go around. If you plan to make a

temporary road why not put it though Cinabar or close by there, so you are not cutting off Yellowpine and we still

have access to the area with out going so far out of the way.


